
5. SISTER CITY CHAIRMEN’S REPORTS RR 11154

The Committee received a report from Julie Battersby, City Promotions
Co-ordinator, presenting individual Sister City Chairmen’s reports on various
projects, events and activities that each of the committees had completed or were
in the process of currently completing.

The Committee decided that the report be received and the Chairmen and
members of the Sister City Committees be congratulated on the excellent work
they had undertaken over the past year.

In addition, it was suggested that an approach be made to Christchurch
International Airport Limited regarding the possibility of providing publicity on
Christchurch on screen in arrival areas.


